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MEDIA ADVISORY 

A groundbreaking ceremony is scheduled for tomorrow (Tuesday, August 23, 2005) for 
the new Honey Creek Condominiums at N. 73rd and W. Stevenson streets. The project, on 
the former site of the Korean Church of Milwaukee, will feature two- and three-bedroom 
condominiums in two buildings served by underground parking. Each of the 32 units will 
include a master bedroom suite and a patio or deck. The units will be priced from about 
$204,000 to $255,000 each. Ald. Michael J. Murphy said the condominiums – being 
constructed by CityMark Development – are needed and will likely go quickly.  “I’m 
very excited about this development, and it shows that Milwaukee continues to be a 
strong draw for new housing development,” said Ald. Murphy, who will join other 
officials for tomorrow’s ceremony. The alderman also praised CityMark for its 
willingness to work closely with neighbors “to ensure that the development is a 
complement to the neighborhood.” 

 

WHAT: Groundbreaking for New Condo Development 
 

WHEN:   9:00 a.m. tomorrow (Tuesday, August 23) 
                      

       WHERE:    N. 73rd and W. Stevenson (two blocks south of Bluemound Rd.) 
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